
 

JAMM back again 
Louis Mayfield – September 19th 2018 

 

MUSIC: Ciara Francis and Alison Hams perform at the 
JAMM for Genes. 

Whyalla’s Jamm for Genes charity concert is on 

again for the 12th year running. 

Australia’s longest running JAMM is proudly 

presented by Stormfront Productions with Whyalla’s 

best young musical talent on show  to raise much 

needed funds and awareness for the Children’s 

Medical Research Institute.  

All proceeds from the night will be donated to the 

Jeans For Genes cause and the important work 

CMRI does to find cures for children’s diseases and 

genetic disorders. 

Last year Whyalla’s JAMM was the highest 

fundraiser in South Australia, and Stormfront’s Mark 

Tempany and Alison Hams would love to do the 

same again this year. 

"Whyalla’s JAMM is always a highlight on our 

annual calendar,” Mark said. 

“Not only does the audience enjoy a family friendly 

night with talented musicians in a professional 

concert setting, but they know that every cent we 

raise goes to this very important cause”. 

Whyalla’s 12th annual JAMM FOR GENES is 6pm 

on Thursday September 27th in the Saint James Hall 

on Ryan Avenue.  

Fundraising on the night will include Jeans For 

Genes merchandise and a giant chocolate raffle, with 

refreshments also available for purchase. Entry is by 

gold coin donation and everyone is welcome. 

 

 

A JAMMing success 
Louis Mayfield – October 1st 2018 

 

Whyalla’s JAMM 4 Genes continues to be the most 

successful in the state, with Stormfront Productions 

raising a total of $847 to fund crucial research into 

genetic diseases. 

 

A number of talented young musicians performed to 

a packed crowd at the concert, which was held at the 

Saint James Hall on Ryan Avenue last Thursday. 

Stormfront Productions’ Alison Hams and Mark 

Tempany said they were ‘extremely proud’ to give 

back to the community through the JAMM. 

“The talent on display last night was awesome and 

seamlessly joined all musical styles and abilities,” 

they said. 

“We choose not to ask others to fund us - but rather 

to go to extraordinary lengths to support others 

whenever we can." 

Stormfront Productions thanked the Saint James 

Lutheran Church for donating the venue for the 

night. 
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